Summer address ELLIS W. ROBERTS, Ph.D 1 PA 18618 Melson L. Thewellyn & MGGA Suc 5/3/191 wood Derre, NE. Warren, Open 44483 Hear Milson, At a meeting of our group.

The Steering Committee - a greed that we would meet in September following our return from the Concurate national. The meeting will he held in the First Welsh Freshy truan Church where we met with you larlier this year. Perhaps this date would be a good time for your coming and addressing the questions you havelin mind. On the bether heard, if you want to try to have a summer meeting, guil me some passible dates. We may

not be able to have a full conglunt, but In sure the steery Committee would be available. I de luhere such a meeting should be before ply21/1991 I migrelf may be going to Wales shoully ofter that date be arring shortly, They are available,

Let me Know how we Conhely

ELLIS W. ROBERTS, Ph.D alli .

## The Welsh National Gymanka Ganu Association, Inc.

NATIONAL OFFICERS

President DR. DON MILLS 30 Pentland Crescent Kanata, Ontario Canada K2K 1V5

Vice President
DR. ELLIS J. JONES 628 West Jefferson St. Peter, Minnesota 56082

ecretary
MR. NELSON L. LLEWELLYN
662 Melwood Drive N.E.
Warren, Ohio 44483
(216) 372-5885

Treasurer
MISS CATHERINE DODD 20000 Lorain Road A401 Fairview Park, Ohio 44126

Recording Secretary MRS. EMMALINE DAVIES 1420 S. E. 16th St. #506 Portland, Oregon 97214

nmediate Past President ATTY, PAUL E. STEVENS 7191 North Lima Road Poland, Ohio 44514

Endowment Chairman MRS. NANCY L. MILLER 95 Concord Road Acton, Massachusetts 01720

Executive Comm. at Large MR. THOMAS A. BROWNFIELD 55 Donald Ross Drive Granville, Ohio 43023

Ex-Officio Vice President President W.W.C. of America MRS. EULA FRANCIS 1419 Maplewood N.E. Warren, Ohio 44483

Ex-Offico Vice President President Nat. Welsh-American Foundation COL. ALFRED J. REESE, JR. P.O. Box 485 Lehighton, Pennsylvania 18235

DEUWCH, CANWN I'R ARGLWYDD

(Come, Sing to the Lord)



Y DDRAIG GOCH DDYRY CYCHWYN NATIONAL BOARD OF TRUSTEES

MR. THOMAS A. BROWNFIELD

DR. PHILLIPS G. DAVIES Ames, lowa

REV. DR. R. CERWYN DAVIES Scarborough, Ontario, Canada

MR. IWAN EDWARDS

Lachine, Quebec, Canada

MR. I. ELLIS GRIFFITHS Surrey, British Columbia, Canada

MRS. EDITH W. HILL

MRS. MYRA THOMAS LAWRENCE Santa Barbara, California

DR. WILLIAM JOHN LEWIS Kettering, Ohio

MISS MEGAN S. LLOYD Lexington, Kentuck

MR. ROY MORRIS Kanata, Ontario, Canada

MISS IRIS V. REES Weirton, West Virginia COL. ALFRED J. REESE, JR.

MRS. PATRICIA POWELL VIETS

REV. DR. GWYN WALTERS

MR. MEIRWYN I. WALTERS S. Hamilton, Massachusetts

REV. HEDD-WYN WILLIAMS

Scarborough, Ontario, Canada

CYMDEITHAS GYMREIG CINCINNATI A'r CYLCH

The Welsh Society of Greater Cincinnati Welcomes you to THE SIXTIETH WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU August 29, 30, 31, September 1, 1991

May 24, 1991

Dr. Ellis W. Roberts er Road re, PA 18702

Dear Dr. Roberts:

Thank you so much for your letters which I received about the time the first mailing for Cincinnati was being prepared in this office.

It is good to know that you have officers and a steering committee in place and I do hope that the secretary will be recording proceedings of each meeting of the body and that you will see that I receive copies of the minutes as soon after the meetings as possible. Diolch!

Soon it will have been one year since Paul Stevens and I visited in Wilkes-Barre with the group that was to consider sponsorship of the Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu for the year 1993. We certainly did enjoy the meeting and of course it was good to see and hear the follow up of that meeting when your representative, Walter George appeared before the board meeting in Victoria to present the invitation which was received with much enthusiasm.

I very much look forward to working with you and the committee as you proceed with plans for 1993. In this regard, it would be most helpful to set up a meeting with you and some of the officers some time this summer. Do you think this would be possible? There are probably many questions which need to be addressed. Would you please consider this matter and let me know what the possibilities are.

One issue that must be considered is that many things have changed in the ten years since the 1983 National in Wilkes-Barre.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

GOOK Nelson L. Llewellyn, Secretary

Deuwch i Ohio Deuwch i Cincinnati Deuwch canwn i'r Afglwydd

Correspondence: 60th W.N.G.G., P.O. Box 367811, Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 Chairman: David Taliesin Richards, (513) 631-4413